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TO: All Companies Writing General Liability Insurance In Virginia

RE: Virginia Market Assistance Plan

I am pleased to announce that Virginia's Market Assistance Plan is operaticnal.
A copy of the Virginia Market Assistance Plan is attached for your review.

I have also attached a copy of a mailing which has been mailed to members of
the Independent Insurance Agents of Virginia and the Professional Insurance Agents of
Virginia and District of Columbia. This outlines the procedures which will be used in
placing business with the Virginia Market Assistance Plan and provides instructions on
how to apply for assistance.

I would very much appreciate it if you would make this information available to
all of your agents licensed in Virginia in order that the details of this Plan may be
disseminated as widely as is possible.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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